
 
 

 
 

SDo/JBr 

23 May 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 10 Work Placement – Unifrog  

Final reminder to all year 10 pupils; the deadline to have your placement logged on Unifrog is the first Friday back 

after half term (06/06/25). Students will be given time in tutorial to do this. 

 

Any students who do not have a placement logged on Unifrog will be allocated a slot to attend school as normal for 

the week. Usual attendance policies will apply. 

 

Please feel free to use Unifrog from home over half term to log or update placement details. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs S Donohoe 

Personal Development and Character Education Lead  

 

 

 


